
Monday 6th June 2020 

Good morning class 6. I hope you had a good weekend and you are raring to go with home 

learning again.  

The adults in school have been exploring way in which Year 6 may have been able to ‘get 

together’ between now and the end of term. Due to the current government guidance and 

advice from the local authority it looks increasingly unlikely that we will be able to meet up 

safely. This is obviously very disappointing, and not the way we wanted to end year 6 this 

year. However, there will be a gift available for all year 6 leavers that will be available to 

collect anytime from Wednesday 15th July to the end of Friday July 17th. Collections can be 

made from the school office. I am hopeful that we can have a virtual meet up using video 

conferencing software before the term is over. Details for this will follow in due course.  

Maths Task 1 

Today I want you to have a look at a variety different styles of questions. Lots of reasoning, 

problem solving and thinking skills needed to solve these maths problems. Some of the 

questions are multiple choice. Be sure you have chosen the correct answer. 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Don’t forget to email me if you need help or support! 

yearsix@blowers.dudley.sch.uk 



English Task. Hyphenating prefixes. 

Make sure you read the explanation in the green box. The hyphen can change the meaning of 

the word and stops it being confused with a word with a similar spelling. 

 



 

 

 



Topic Task – Geography – Amazon River 

We are going to continue our geography topic looking at South America and in particular the 

Amazon River. Read the information carefully and use it to crack the code on the next page. 

 

 

Now solve the clues on the next page! 

 



 

 

Use internet research to find out some additional facts about the Amazon River and record 

them in your exercise book. 

Stay Safe! Mr Thompson 


